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Communication on Engagement (COE) to the UN Global Compact

Period Covered:

Start Date: February 2023
End Date: February 2024

Statement by the Executive Director:

As the Executive Director of Rainbow Ignite Organization, | reaffirm our unwavering support for the UN
Global Compact and renew our commitment to its principles. We understand the critical role that
businesses play in advancing sustainable development, and we are dedicated to integrating these
principles into our operations and culture. Through our continued participation in the Global Compact, we
strive to contribute to a more sustainable and inclusive world.

Practical Actions Taken to Support the Global Compact:

Engaging with Global Compact Local Networks:
e Actively participating in local network events and initiatives to share best practices and
collaborate with like-minded organizations.
e Initiating dialogues with stakeholders within the local networks to address sustainability
challenges and opportunities.
Partnership Projects on Corporate Sustainability:
e Forming partnerships with other organizations to undertake projects that promote
corporate sustainability.
e Contributing resources and expertise to joint initiatives aimed at addressing
environmental, social, and governance (ESG) issues.
Engaging Companies in Global Compact-Related Issues:
e Advocating for Global Compact principles and encouraging other companies to join the
initiative.
e Hosting workshops, seminars, and training sessions to raise awareness about the Global
Compact and its relevance to businesses.

Sharing the COE with Stakeholders:
Our COE is actively distributed to all key stakeholders, including investors, employees, beneficiaries, and

the local community. We believe in transparent communication and actively seek feedback from our
stakeholders to continually improve our sustainability efforts.
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At Rainbow Ignite Organization, we recognize that our actions have the power to create positive change.
By aligning ourselves with the UN Global Compact and implementing practical initiatives, we are
committed to making a meaningful contribution towards a sustainable future for all.

Jelena Vasiljevic
Rainbow Ignite Executive Director

Belgrade, February 23, 2024



